

## **District Support of The Resiliency Survey**

March 15, 2019

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Lebanon City Schools, in partnership with Terrace Metrics, is proud to provide a cutting-edge service to students and families through a project called "The Resiliency Survey" that assesses the social/emotional strengths and needs of participating students in grades 3-12.

## Why the Resiliency Survey?

There is an increasing understanding in research that should that schools play an important role in raising healthy children through measuring and promoting social-emotional skills. Our district is committed to educating the "whole child" to prepare them for college, career, and life. Attached, you will find a copy of the variables assessed. All variables are known to contribute to positive school and learning experiences.

You will receive a customized report for your student that assesses how well they are functioning in each resiliency and risk variables, as well as an overall score. School counselors and administrators will analyze these results very carefully and will provide interventions for students as necessary. We take these results very seriously and will use them to pinpoint student supports needed to reduce barriers to successful learning.

Lebanon City Schools is proud to have the opportunity to provide such a progressive and forward-thinking approach to supporting all students. We are committed to providing your child with an exemplary education and pride ourselves in a continued tradition of excellence.

Sincerely,

Todd Yohey

Superintendent of Schools Lebanon City School District